
 Changes 
In 2014/15 a new national curriculum 
framework was introduced for Years 1, 
3, 4 and 5. Years 2 and 6 due to 
statutory testing continued to study the 
previous curriculum for one further 
year. In 2015/16 all children are 
expected to now study the new 
national curriculum. Key Stage 1 (Year 
2) and Key Stage 2 (Year 6) SATs will 
reflect the new curriculum for the first 
time. 
How to help your child 

 First and foremost, support and 
reassure your child that there is 
nothing to worry about and they 
should just try and do their best. 

 Ensure you child has the best 
possible attendance at school. 

 Support your child with any 
homework tasks. 

 Reading, spelling and arithmetic 
(e.g. times tables) are always 
good to practice. 

 Talk to your child about what 
they have learnt at school and 
the books they are reading. 

 Make sure your child has a good 
sleep and healthy breakfast every 
morning. 

 
 

Higher Attaining pupils. 
Previous Key Stage 2 tests were 
aimed at children achieving levels 
3-5. Additional Level 6 tests were 
produced for children who 
demonstrated higher than 
expected attainment. This year 
there won’t be any separate tests 
for the more able children. 
Instead, each test will have scope 
for higher attaining pupils to show 
their strengths. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Any further questions please do 
not hesitate to ask a member of 
staff. 
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